
 

 

02 December 2022 

 

NKOSI THATHEZAKHE SPECIAL SCHOOL PRIZE-GIVING  

AND DISABILITY AWARENESS 

 

MEC for KZN Agriculture and Rural Development, Mrs Bongiwe Sithole-Moloi, together with 

MEC for KZN Education, Mrs Mbali Frazer, attended the Inkosi Thathezakhe Special School 

prize-giving and Disability Awareness event. The MECs also had an opportunity to see the 

children’s skills through different artwork presented by learners. MEC Sithole-Moloi and MEC 

Frazer were also able to see the various abilities and capabilities through the wonderful 

presentations by the learners. The MECs pledged to return in January 2023 with school 

uniforms for all 150 students. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 


